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November 8, 2022  
 
 
Addendum Number 1 
Informal Request for Proposals No. 22-67-210334 
ARRC Cybersecurity Implementation Plan 
 
This Addendum is being issued to provide information as follows:  
 

1. The Proposal Due Date is changed to 3:00 pm, November 17, 2022, Alaska Time. 
 

2. All questions must be made in writing and received at ARRC’s offices by 4:00 pm, November 
11, 2022. 
 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Acknowledge receipt of this and all addenda in your firm’s Service Bid Form (Form 395-0129).  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michele Hope 
Contract Administrator 
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